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Planning Inspectorate Re A303Stonehenge

I am writing with my concerns that National Highways has not:-

1 made any changes to the scheme

2 has not fully assessed alternative routes that would be less damaging
to the World Heritage Site

3 explored alternatives to the hard engineering solutions in relation to
the context of safeguarding and enhancing the World Heritage Site

4 updated scheme construction costs or

5 updated the carbon assessment and costs.

I request a re-examination of the Development Consent Order as current
cost estimates, UNESCO's position and the fact that National Highways

have not made any atempt to consider the five matter that the Transport
Secretary asked National Highways to consider, namely:-

Alternatives

Policy

Carbon

Enviromental Information, and

Any Other Matters.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sian Griffiths [ Mrs ]




